Dear  ,
We need your help. The Students Need School Libraries campaign wants to let parents in Australia know about the importance of school libraries and the role they play in turning children into life-long readers. As well as teaching them important digital and critical literacy skills, getting fabulous books such as yours into the hands of young and older readers is school libraries’ number one goal. 

We’d love to invite you to be an ambassador for the campaign. Simply take a photo of yourselves with the Students Need School Libraries logo, which you will find enclosed with this letter. You can even add a message of support or a statement about the importance of school libraries or reading. Then email the picture to campaign@students and we’ll add it to our Wall of Support. You can also grab and use an ambassador’s badge to add to your blog or website. That’s it.

Your support is invaluable in getting the word out to parents and the community about the importance of school libraries.

If you’ve got any questions, want to learn more or would like to be more involved in the campaign please email the campaign leadership team at campaign@studentsneedschoollibraries.org.au. You can also visit our website, studentsneedschoollibraries.org.au or connect with us on social media.

Thanks so much for your support.

Kind regards,
Students Need School Libraries Campaign


